
Hague  Conference  on  PIL  signs
agreement with UJ
A cooperation agreement between the Hague Conference on Private International
Law and the Institute for Private International Law in Africa, Faculty of Law,
University of Johannesburg, came into effect on 28 August 2007. In terms of the
agreement  the  Johannesburg  Institute  will  act  as  information  centre  for  the
Hague  Conference  and  promote  the  work  of  the  Conference  on  the  African
continent. The Conference will provide all their forthcoming publications, as well
as all  past publications since 1955, to UJ’s law library in order to assist the
Institute with the task.
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